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Free reading Counselling skills for
social work sylence (Download Only)
silence interdisciplinary perspectives studies in anthropological
linguistics the new edition of the practice of generalist social work
teaches and helps students apply the skills for micro macro and mezzo
practice the third edition contains over 80 pages of new content
including many skill based guides to subjects such as cognitive
behavioral therapy and motivational interviewing quick guides a new
feature in the third edition are tools that will be useful to students
in everyday practice routledgesw com now contains 6 cases the authors
have created a new case brickville for this book within brickville
students work with a mezzo case embedded within a macro case to help a
family in a community facing gentrification instructor materials
include extra readings powerpoints test questions annotated links
syllabi for one two or three semester courses and epas guidelines with
13 chapters and 6 cases this book works with a one two or three
semester practice course this book is also available in customized
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versions for your two and three semester courses click the links below
chapters 1 7 routledge com books details 9780415731744 chapters 8 13
routledge com books details 9780415731751 chapters 1 5 routledge com
books details 9780415731768 chapters 6 9 routledge com books details
9780415731775 chapters 10 13 routledge com books details 9780415731782
this text for generalist practice courses is also available with a
treasure trove of related materials for use in a two or three course
practice sequence the text helps translate the guiding theoretical
perspectives of social justice human rights and critical social
construction into purposeful social work practice six unique cases
specially written for this series provide a learning by doing
framework unavailable from any other social work publisher companion
readings and many other resources enable this text to be the
centerpiece for three semesters of practice teaching go to routledgesw
com to learn more this custom edition includes the first five chapters
for instructors teaching the first semester of a three semester
generalist practice sequence and is also available in e book editions
in a full range of digital formats transformative approaches to social
work have been popular for some time most discussions of this
perspective however focus on actual practice with clients or service
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users not educational contexts in addition there is often a lack of
clarity about what transformative really means both in theory and in
practice this book brings together a range of contributors to
reconsider transformative social work focusing on concrete examples in
academic settings both inside and outside the classroom they
illustrate theories and practices of transformative social work in the
academy in detail from different standpoints chapters by scholars at
all career stages students staff and managers consider all aspects of
academic work teaching and learning research and administration as
well as labor that academics perform outside the university authors
describe their understanding of a transformative perspective as well
as the practices that flow from this conception providing rich detail
on how a transformative approach can be implemented this book stands
out for the breadth of its focus its international contributions and
its openness about the new challenges involved in doing transformative
work today it develops an expansive and systematic understanding of
what transformative can mean across the entire academic and
professional context of social work education the purpose of the book
is to enhance the concept of technique in the teaching and practice of
social work over the years technique has not been stressed as a part
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of practice even though the actual practice of social work consists of
the utilization of techniques in addition to theory and the process of
assessment and diagnosis the book seeks to achieve its goal in four
ways it addresses the way the concept of tchnique has or has not been
used over the years it addresses the need for a clear definition of
technique it analysis the qualities that technique should have at this
point in our history of clinical practice it then formulates and
presents a definition of technique for our thesis based on this
definition it then presents a brief discussion of 101 techniques
discussed in contemporary literature by discussing each one s place in
practice a bit about its history and necessary knowledge skills to use
responsibly it addresses the latter by grouping a level of risk
involved in its utilization this book addresses issues related with
researching sensitive topics in social work focusing on marginalized
vulnerable and hard to reach people it covers the definition
characteristics challenges and opportunities of sensitive research its
philosophical roots and methodological debates and the skills and
values that are required along with the ethical political and legal
issues involved in conducting social work research this book will
cover innovative research methods appropriate for research on
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sensitive topics involving vulnerable people it shines light on how to
use traditional research methods sensitively and how to generate data
while minimizing the harm that can potentially be caused to research
participants and researchers the only textbook to outline the skills
social workers need to conduct effective client interviews this volume
synthesizes recent research on interviewing and demonstrates its value
in unique settings and with a variety of clients and issues connecting
evidence based approaches to the quality of practitioner client
relationships and the achievement of different objectives at each
phase of the interview the text shows students how to apply their
learning systematically and develop specialized techniques for
culturally competent interviewing and challenging client situations
for this fifth edition the authors have updated the text s research
throughout and have adopted a more coherent chapter organization for
teaching the volume also includes new sections on breaking bad news
and interviewing with aged racial ethnic and sexual minority
populations revised vignettes reflect the challenges practitioners now
face in the field and represent the interests of diverse students and
scholars generalist social work practice provides students with the
foundational skills and knowledge needed to serve clients across micro
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mezzo and macro areas of practice author janice gasker engages
students through evidence based pedagogy self reflection opportunities
application and reinforcement of concepts and an abundance of critical
thinking sections including profession practice standards such as the
2018 nasw code of ethics and 2022 epas updates to the second edition
include an emphasis on critical race theory greater coverage of issues
related to race and intersectionality and a new section on
institutional racism in social work included with this title lms
cartridge import this title s instructor resources into your school s
learning management system lms and save time don t use an lms you can
still access all of the same online resources for this title via the
password protected instructor resource site learn more this workbook
provides ideal preparation for students wanting to become self aware
and self evaluative before moving into practice for the first time
communication and especially interviewing skills are vital to all
areas of social care practice clearly structured and filled with
practical examples this book provides students and practitioners with
a comprehensive guide to interviewing young people and adults social
work practice synthesizes the latest theories and research findings in
social work and related fields and demonstrates how this information
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is used in working with clients because the interview is the medium in
which much of social work practice takes place learning the processes
and skills to conduct a productive interview is a critical part of
social work education this unique core text helps bsw and msw students
structure their field placement learning around the nine cswe
professional social work competencies empowering students to go beyond
merely completing tasks the book facilitates mastery and integration
of these competencies by elucidating key concepts and applying them to
realistic competency based case scenarios each user friendly chapter
directly linked to a particular competency promotes thought provoking
reflection about field work with critical thinking questions a
detailed case example and an online competency reflection log template
these tools reinforce learning by connecting competencies directly to
students internship experiences cases are structured to serve as
models when students prepare their own cases and include a review of
the competency detailed practice settings socioeconomic and context
factors at micro macro and mezzo levels a problem overview an
assessment of client strengths and weaknesses and a closing summary
additional learning aids include chapter opening vignettes and
objectives plus chapter summaries and video links offer students a
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wealth of supplemental resources and a robust instructors package
provides teachers with powerpoints written competency assignments with
grading rubrics and discussion exercises the print version includes
free searchable digital access to entire contents of the book key
features integrates field placement experiences with the nine cswe
2015 competencies promotes thought provoking reflection about
fieldwork with detailed case studies and challenging learning tools
includes discussions of ethical dilemmas technology and social media
to reflect growing use and the challenges associated includes online
instructors resources including powerpoints written competency
assignments with grading rubrics and class discussion field reflection
activities print version includes free searchable digital access to
entire contents of the book an engaging and accessible introduction to
understanding human behaviour and development from a psychological
perspective written by a psychologist with extensive teaching
experience it offers a clear and systematic exploration of
psychological concepts and research and discussion of their relevance
for social work practice the psychological framework provides thematic
coherence for a uniquely wide range of material from brain development
to communication skills psychiatric diagnoses to forms of
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discrimination with a logical and intuitive structure it s perfect for
human growth and development modules and other social work modules
with psychological content enabling students to see how different
elements of theory and research connect together for practical
application this book explores how a sense of wonder and the
musicality of silence can be a rehumanizing force in education health
and welfare countering overly anthropocentric and instrumental
worldviews wonder in an aesthetic philosophical and spiritual sense
brings human beings in resonance with the world again it s silence
soundly it s nothing seriously and it s absence presently continue the
it series published by matador since the book of it 2010 they
constitute another stage in an artistic journey exploring the visual
and audial dialectic of mark word and image that began over 25 years
ago in their aesthetic form the books are a decentred trilogy united
together in a new concept of the bibliograph all three present this
new aesthetic object which transcends the narrow limits of the
academic bibliography the alphabetical works also share a tripartite
structure and identical length the bibliograph itself is characterised
by its strategic place within each book as a whole as well as by the
complex variations in meaning of the dominant motifs nothing ness
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absence and silence which recur throughout the alphabetical entries
that constitute the elements of each text it s nothing seriously for
example addresses the amusing paradox that so much continues to be
written today about nothing the aleatory character of the entries in
the texts encourage the modern reader to reflect on each theme and to
read them in a new way the reader is invited as well to examine their
various inter textual relations across given conventional boundaries
in the arts and sciences at several levels of physical psychical
social reproduction the partition of india in 1947 caused one of the
great human convulsions of history the statistics are staggering
twelve million people were displaced a million died seventy five
thousand women are said to have been abducted and raped families were
divided properties lost homes destroyed in public memory however the
violent disturbing realities that accompanied partition have remained
blanketed in silence and yet in private the voices of partition have
never been stilled and its ramifications have not yet ended urvashi
butalia s remarkable book the outcome of a decade of interviews and
research looks at what partition was intended to achieve and how it
worked on the ground and in people s lives pieced together from oral
narratives and testimonies in many cases from women children and
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dalits marginal voices never heard before and supplemented by
documents reports diaries memoirs and parliamentary records this is a
moving personal chronicle of partition that places people instead of
grand politics at the centre these are the untold stories of partition
stories that india has not dared to confront even after fifty years of
independence this book analyses male violence against women and
children and the mechanisms society develops to push it out of sight
the bloomsbury handbook of solitude silence and loneliness is the
first major account integrating research on solitude silence and
loneliness from across academic disciplines and across the lifespan
the editors explore how being alone in its different forms positive
and negative as solitude silence and loneliness is learned and
developed and how it is experienced in childhood and youth adulthood
and old age philosophical psychological historical cultural and
religious issues are addressed by distinguished scholars from europe
north and latin america and asia this text examines the under
researched and often troubling phenomenon of silence in second
language learning through a triangulation of sla research memoirs and
language learner diaries and psychoanalytic concepts of anxiety
ambivalence conflict and loss it moves beyond the view of silence as
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the mere absence of speech inviting the reader to consider it as both
a psychical event and a linguistic moment in the continuous process of
identity formation choice 2015 outstanding academic titlewhat do women
academics classify as challenging inequitable or hostile work
environments and experiences how do these vary by women s race
ethnicity rank sexual orientation or other social locations how do
academic cultures and organizational structures work independently and
in tandem to foster or challenge such work climates what actions can
institutions and individuals independently and collectively take
toward equity in the academy despite tremendous progress toward gender
equality and equity in institutions of higher education deep patterns
of discrimination against women in the academy persist from the chilly
climate to the old boys club women academics must navigate structures
and cultures that continue to marginalize penalize and undermine their
success this book is a tool kit for advancing greater gender equality
and equity in higher education it presents the latest research on
issues of concern to them and to anyone interested in a more equitable
academy it documents the challenging sometimes hostile experiences of
women academics through feminist analysis of qualitative and
quantitative data including narratives from women of different races
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and ethnicities across disciplines ranks and university types the
contributors research draws upon the experiences of women academics
including those with under examined identities such as lesbian
feminist married or unmarried and contingent faculty and it offers new
perspectives on persistent issues such as family policies pay and
promotion inequalities and disproportionate service burdens the
editors provide case studies of women who have encountered
antagonistic workplaces and offer action steps best practices and more
than 100 online resources for individuals navigating similar
situations beyond women in academe this book is for their allies and
for administrators interested in changing the climates cultures and
policies that allow gender inequality to exist on their campuses and
to researchers scholars investigating these phenomena it aims to
disrupt complacency amongst those who claim that things are better or
good enough and to provide readers with strategies and resources to
counter barriers created by culture climate or institutional
structures providing a balance of empirical research and practical
concerns this book explores the definitions and historical context of
spiritual abuse outlines a process model for the different stages of
spiritual abuse and includes strategies for therapists working with
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survivors of spiritual abuse eight years after the first edition of
this insightful and highly regarded book burma remains one of the most
troubled nations in southeast asia while other countries have
democratized and prospered burma is governed by a repressive military
dictatorship and is the second largest producer of heroin in the world
in this exceptionally readable yet scholarly account of burma today
christina fink gives a moving and insightful picture of what life
under military rule is like through the extensive interviews conducted
inside and outside the country we begin to understand burma s
political and domestic situation and a comprehensive understanding of
why military rule has lasted so long this significantly revised new
edition includes material taking the reader up to present day action
and accounts including the impacts of the dramatic 2007 monks
demonstrations which were coordinated with former student activists
and members of aung san suu kyi s party the book explores the regime s
continued attempts to weaken and divide the democratic movement and
the ethnic nationalist organizations and explains how the democratic
movement and ethnic groups have sought to achieve their goals in part
by working more closely together the child sexual abuse scandal in the
english county of cleveland in the 1980s was a defining moment but not
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the scandal we were led to believe it was acclaimed journalist beatrix
campbell has uncovered government documents that show how medical
evidence of childhood rape identified by pioneering paediatricians was
deemed credible but dangerous it was more important to save money than
save children this book reveals how this secret has framed policy
making and public opinion and the consequences it has had for children
professionals justice and the state the deaths of national treasures
sir jimmy savile and sir cyril smith led to a torrent of evidence of
childhood suffering the discovery of widespread sexual exploitation
and institutional abuse across the world all in plain sight the
cleveland children have remained in the shadows now for the first time
a cleveland child delves into her records and shares her story are
employees encouraged to speak up or to pipe down do they share ideas
openly or do they remain silent in ways that are hurtful to
individuals and harmful to the functioning of their organizations this
collection of 12 essays addresses these and related issues from a
variety of scholarly perspectives silence in language learning is
commonly viewed negatively with language teachers often struggling to
interpret learner silence and identify whether it is part of
communication mental processing or low engagement this book addresses
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silence in language pedagogy from a positive perspective translating
research into practice in order to inform teaching and to advocate
greater use of positive silence in the classroom the first half of the
book examines the existing research into silence and the second half
provides research informed practical strategies and classroom tasks it
offers applicable principles for task design that utilises rich
resources which include visual arts mental representation poetry music
and other innovative tools to allow both silence and speech to express
their respective and interrelated roles in learning comprehensive yet
accessible it is essential reading for academic researchers and
students in applied linguistics tesol and language teaching as well as
for language teachers and educators the silence surrounding the
holocaust continues to prevent healing whether of the victims nazis or
the generations that followed them the telling of the stories
surrounding the holocaust all the stories is essential if we are to
understand what happened recognize the part of human nature that
allows such atrocities to occur and realize the hope that we can
prevent it from happening again seeking to shed light on the
collective silence surrounding the holocaust in germany the
contributors offer compelling accounts histories and experiences that
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illuminate the ways in which contemporary germans continue to grapple
with the consequences of the holocaust denial in the older generations
as well as anger and confusion in the younger ones comes vividly to
the surface in these evocative stories of coping and healing told from
the vantage points both of therapists and of patients these stories
encompass the psychological plight of all those facing the legacy of
genocide from the daughter of a high ranking nazi official to the
children of jewish immigrants from those raised in the hitler youth
movement to those born well after the war the result is a deeper and
richer appreciation of girls development and women s psychological
health psychotherapy skills and methods that work is the result of a
multiyear interorganizational task force commissioned to identify
compile and disseminate the research evidence and clinical practices
on psychotherapist skills and methods used across theoretical
orientations edited by renowned scholars clara e hill and john c
norcross this book argues that clinical skills and methods play a
crucial role in how psychotherapy works and that what therapists do
has major consequences for improving practice the eloquence of silence
makes a critical departure from more traditional studies of algerian
women which usually examine female roles in relation to islam and
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instead takes an interdisciplinary look at the subject arguing that
algerian women s roles are shaped by a variety of structural and
symbolic factors these elements include colonial domination
demographic change nationalism socialist development policy of the
1960s and 70s family formation and the progressive shift to a
capitalist economy covering both pre colonial and colonial eras as
well as the independence period this book focuses on the changes that
took place in family structure and law customs education and the war
of decolonization as they affected gender relations marnia lazreg
approaches the post colonial era through an examination of how algeria
s model of economic development structural adjustment policies and the
rise of religious political opposition affected women s lives the book
deals initially with the interpretation of the silent answer to a
question from a semiotic approach to the contrast between silence and
speech mainly within a greimasian framework the discussion turns to
the application of pragmatic tools such as conversational analysis and
adjacency pairs to the interpretation of silence a model is presented
which attempts to explain the observer s cognitive competence and its
limits in being able to interpret the silent answer a basic
distinction is also made between intentional silence the refusal to
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answer and non intentional silence the psychological inability to
answer the interpretation of silence is extended from a theoretical
viewpoint to an analysis of various discourse types firstly silence in
the legal world the accused s and the witness s right of silence the
right of legal authorities to silence the broadcasting of direct
speech the author then analyzes the silencing of characters in a
literary text jane austen s pride and prejudice in a biblical text
moses and his speech impediment in exodus in opera moses silence in
schoenberg s opera moses und aron and in the cinema here after the
initial discussion of ingmar bergman s the silence focus is shifted to
the generation gap and the representation of silence by song in mike
nichols the graduate alisha was born on april 20 1987 in the little
town of zanesville ohio through her childhood she went through some of
life s most difficult journeys through endurance writing poetry
dancing art and belief in herself she has found a way to break the
silence interspersed with humour and music the harrowing subjugation
and abuse of children in a church dominated society is clearly
manifest in this story of sexual assault resultant pregnancy and
forced adoption significant others in molly s life have their own
stories interwoven with hers a schoolfriend the priest responsible for
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the assault and the nun her teacher and confidante who leaves the
convent no longer able to cope with the rampant hypocrisy and control
to 17 year old molly whisked away to a hospital where priests
offspring are illegally adopted everyone seems to have deserted her
amidst the growing prosperity of india there is an entire generation
of parentless children growing up they are everywhere they fill the
streets the railway stations the shanty villages some scrounge through
trash for newspapers rags or anything they can sell at traffic
intersections others often as young as two or three years old beg many
are homeless overflowing orphanages and other institutional homes to
live on the streets where they are extremely vulnerable to being
trafficked into child labor if they re lucky brothels if they re not
they are invisible children their plight goes virtually unnoticed
their voices silenced shelley seale s narrative non fiction book
follows the lives of just such children as those brought to life in
the movie slumdog millionaire the weight of silence invisible children
of india depicts seale s journey into orphanages and through the
streets and slums of india where millions of innocent children live
without families during her three years of writing the weight of
silence seale has befriended and told the stories of many such
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children and has born witness to their struggles first hand foreword
by joan collins with endorsements by geralyn dreyfous executive
producer of born into brothels dominique lapierre author of city of
joy save the children human rights watch and more the weight of
silence invisible children of india is a non fiction narrative that
gives a strong and hopeful voice to its most vulnerable citizens the
stories told in this book do not belong to me they were given to me as
a gift often because i was the only person who had ever asked shelley
seale burma remains the odd man out in south east asia it is a
military dictatorship not part of the region s still dynamic economy
and has a troubled relationship with the outside world including that
fact that it is the second largest supplier of heroin this
exceptionally readable account of burma gives a graphic often moving
and always insightful picture of what life under military rule is like
for ordinary burmese this survey takes in a wide diversity of ordinary
people and communities everyday silence and the holocaust examines
irene levin s experiences of her family s unspoken history of the
holocaust and the silence that surrounded their war experiences as non
topics a central example of what c wright mills considered the core of
sociology the intersection of biography and history the book covers
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the process by which the author came to understand that notes found in
her mother s apartment following her death were not unimportant
scribbles but in fact contained elements of her mother s biographical
narrative recording her parents escape from occupied norway to
unoccupied sweden in late 1942 from the mid 1990s when society began
to open up about the atrocities committed against the jews so too did
the author find that her mother and the wider jewish population ceased
to be silent about their war experiences and began to talk charting
the process by which the author traced the family s broader history
this book explores the use of silence whether in the family or in
society more widely as a powerful analytic tool and examines how these
silences can intertwine this book provides insight into social
processes often viewed through a macro historical lens by way of
analysis of the life of an ordinary jewish woman as a survivor an
engaging grounded study of the biographical method in sociology and
the role played by silence this book will appeal to readers with an
interest in the holocaust and world war ii as well as in social
scientific research methods it will be of use to both undergraduate
and postgraduate scholars in the fields of history social science
psychology philosophy and the history of ideas the first edition of a
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symphony of silence an enlightened vision was inspired by the desire
to share with humanity through multiple voices the ineffable beauty we
experience in our lives when the veil of ignorance is pulled back and
the wonder of our essential nature is revealed the voices emerging
from these pages add vitality and validity to our shared experience of
the silence of the transcendent it is not something beyond our reach
but a reality that has always been with us quietly awaiting an
opportunity to unfold in this second edition of a symphony of silence
several new voices are added to the chorus of the first edition a
catholic priest tells us of using tm as part of his inspired vision of
the power of love to transform the lives of abused and destitute
children from the streets of south america the founding director of an
orphanage and school in uganda who likewise brings tm to children in
need describes to us his compassionate resolve to eradicate suffering
within his community a poet expresses for us in verse the joy of a
seeker reaching for the light a scientist and his colleagues show us
the power of tm to reduce stress and alleviate ptsd in the field of
law enforcement an actor director producer and entrepreneur explores
with us his innovative projects for inner city students through
edutainment women who for decades dedicated themselves to introducing
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the tm program to their multicultural community share with us
delightful and very personal stories a pioneering social activist
brings us into the conversation he had with maharishi in 1968 at a
conference in squaw valley california he talked candidly with
maharishi about the need to introduce tm as a tool to bring inner
freedom to the inner cities helping to fulfill the quest for true
civil rights the voices in a symphony of silence create a glimpse into
the vast impact that maharishi has on many lives throughout the world
people with mental illness are far too often subjected to
discrimination and unfair treatment it is particularly unfortunate
that much of this stigmatization comes from the very people they
depend upon for help those in the mental health professions too many
practitioners and scientists maintain us versus them attitudes and are
extremely reluctant to admit any personal or family experiences of
mental illness this culture of concealment must change and this book
will change it a groundbreaking collection of moving and inspiring
stories of serious mental disorder from trainees clinicians and
scientists in the mental health professionals breaking the silence is
the first book to reveal the deep commonalities between patients and
professionals with an unprecedented level of honesty and disclosure
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the contributors tell their own and their families stories of mental
disorder renowned psychologist steve hinshaw who previously disclosed
his own family s struggles with misdiagnosed bipolar disorder and who
has synthesized the world literature on the stigma of mental illness
integrates synthesizes and provides perspective on these revealing
stories as they relate their personal and family histories the
contributors also describe the serious impairments that can accrue the
strength and courage that can be derived and the influence these
experiences have had on their own decisions to enter the mental health
field moving in its honesty frank in its disclosures and sensitive in
its portrayals breaking the silence will be a beacon for those in the
mental health professions trainees across the many related fields
family members and anyone who is dealing with mental illness its stark
stories of pain denial and impairment along with its clear messages of
hope courage and resilience will inspire for years to come this book
examines how rhetorically effective uses of silence and materiality
mediate feminist activism and discusses the implications of these
dynamics for pedagogy specifically the text establishes a theoretical
foundation for what the author terms psychosocial composing or the
metaphorical composing and revising of individual participants and
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society and the contribution of written and visual texts as an input
and output of the relationships between individuals and social culture
this idea is examined through primary research on the clothesline
project an international event that invites people who have
experienced gender violence directly or indirectly to decorate tee
shirts that get hung on clotheslines in public places through looking
at values and roles of silence in global cultures and the use of
material arts in activist efforts the author argues for the unique
value of silence and materiality in individual and collective spaces
the manuscript includes discussion questions and sample teaching
materials overall making connections among composition and rhetoric
psychology sociology politics women s studies art and design pedagogy
and history this book further demonstrates the potential
interdisciplinary approaches to rhetoric and communication
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Breaking the Silence in Social Work Education 2004 silence
interdisciplinary perspectives studies in anthropological linguistics
Silence 2011-03-01 the new edition of the practice of generalist
social work teaches and helps students apply the skills for micro
macro and mezzo practice the third edition contains over 80 pages of
new content including many skill based guides to subjects such as
cognitive behavioral therapy and motivational interviewing quick
guides a new feature in the third edition are tools that will be
useful to students in everyday practice routledgesw com now contains 6
cases the authors have created a new case brickville for this book
within brickville students work with a mezzo case embedded within a
macro case to help a family in a community facing gentrification
instructor materials include extra readings powerpoints test questions
annotated links syllabi for one two or three semester courses and epas
guidelines with 13 chapters and 6 cases this book works with a one two
or three semester practice course this book is also available in
customized versions for your two and three semester courses click the
links below chapters 1 7 routledge com books details 9780415731744
chapters 8 13 routledge com books details 9780415731751 chapters 1 5
routledge com books details 9780415731768 chapters 6 9 routledge com
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books details 9780415731775 chapters 10 13 routledge com books details
9780415731782
The Practice of Generalist Social Work 2014-01-03 this text for
generalist practice courses is also available with a treasure trove of
related materials for use in a two or three course practice sequence
the text helps translate the guiding theoretical perspectives of
social justice human rights and critical social construction into
purposeful social work practice six unique cases specially written for
this series provide a learning by doing framework unavailable from any
other social work publisher companion readings and many other
resources enable this text to be the centerpiece for three semesters
of practice teaching go to routledgesw com to learn more this custom
edition includes the first five chapters for instructors teaching the
first semester of a three semester generalist practice sequence and is
also available in e book editions in a full range of digital formats
Chapters 1-5: The Practice of Generalist Social Work, Third Edition
2014-01-21 transformative approaches to social work have been popular
for some time most discussions of this perspective however focus on
actual practice with clients or service users not educational contexts
in addition there is often a lack of clarity about what transformative
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really means both in theory and in practice this book brings together
a range of contributors to reconsider transformative social work
focusing on concrete examples in academic settings both inside and
outside the classroom they illustrate theories and practices of
transformative social work in the academy in detail from different
standpoints chapters by scholars at all career stages students staff
and managers consider all aspects of academic work teaching and
learning research and administration as well as labor that academics
perform outside the university authors describe their understanding of
a transformative perspective as well as the practices that flow from
this conception providing rich detail on how a transformative approach
can be implemented this book stands out for the breadth of its focus
its international contributions and its openness about the new
challenges involved in doing transformative work today it develops an
expansive and systematic understanding of what transformative can mean
across the entire academic and professional context of social work
education
Transformative Social Work 2024-02-27 the purpose of the book is to
enhance the concept of technique in the teaching and practice of
social work over the years technique has not been stressed as a part
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of practice even though the actual practice of social work consists of
the utilization of techniques in addition to theory and the process of
assessment and diagnosis the book seeks to achieve its goal in four
ways it addresses the way the concept of tchnique has or has not been
used over the years it addresses the need for a clear definition of
technique it analysis the qualities that technique should have at this
point in our history of clinical practice it then formulates and
presents a definition of technique for our thesis based on this
definition it then presents a brief discussion of 101 techniques
discussed in contemporary literature by discussing each one s place in
practice a bit about its history and necessary knowledge skills to use
responsibly it addresses the latter by grouping a level of risk
involved in its utilization
101 Social Work Clinical Techniques 2013-05-08 this book addresses
issues related with researching sensitive topics in social work
focusing on marginalized vulnerable and hard to reach people it covers
the definition characteristics challenges and opportunities of
sensitive research its philosophical roots and methodological debates
and the skills and values that are required along with the ethical
political and legal issues involved in conducting social work research
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this book will cover innovative research methods appropriate for
research on sensitive topics involving vulnerable people it shines
light on how to use traditional research methods sensitively and how
to generate data while minimizing the harm that can potentially be
caused to research participants and researchers
Sensitive Research in Social Work 2021-11-30 the only textbook to
outline the skills social workers need to conduct effective client
interviews this volume synthesizes recent research on interviewing and
demonstrates its value in unique settings and with a variety of
clients and issues connecting evidence based approaches to the quality
of practitioner client relationships and the achievement of different
objectives at each phase of the interview the text shows students how
to apply their learning systematically and develop specialized
techniques for culturally competent interviewing and challenging
client situations for this fifth edition the authors have updated the
text s research throughout and have adopted a more coherent chapter
organization for teaching the volume also includes new sections on
breaking bad news and interviewing with aged racial ethnic and sexual
minority populations revised vignettes reflect the challenges
practitioners now face in the field and represent the interests of
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diverse students and scholars
The Social Work Interview 2013-05-28 generalist social work practice
provides students with the foundational skills and knowledge needed to
serve clients across micro mezzo and macro areas of practice author
janice gasker engages students through evidence based pedagogy self
reflection opportunities application and reinforcement of concepts and
an abundance of critical thinking sections including profession
practice standards such as the 2018 nasw code of ethics and 2022 epas
updates to the second edition include an emphasis on critical race
theory greater coverage of issues related to race and
intersectionality and a new section on institutional racism in social
work included with this title lms cartridge import this title s
instructor resources into your school s learning management system lms
and save time don t use an lms you can still access all of the same
online resources for this title via the password protected instructor
resource site learn more
Generalist Social Work Practice 2023-02-12 this workbook provides
ideal preparation for students wanting to become self aware and self
evaluative before moving into practice for the first time
An Introduction To Social Work Practice 2012-03-01 communication and
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especially interviewing skills are vital to all areas of social care
practice clearly structured and filled with practical examples this
book provides students and practitioners with a comprehensive guide to
interviewing young people and adults
Effective Interviewing in Social Work and Social Care 2021-02-05
social work practice synthesizes the latest theories and research
findings in social work and related fields and demonstrates how this
information is used in working with clients because the interview is
the medium in which much of social work practice takes place learning
the processes and skills to conduct a productive interview is a
critical part of social work education
Social Work Practice 2006-02-07 this unique core text helps bsw and
msw students structure their field placement learning around the nine
cswe professional social work competencies empowering students to go
beyond merely completing tasks the book facilitates mastery and
integration of these competencies by elucidating key concepts and
applying them to realistic competency based case scenarios each user
friendly chapter directly linked to a particular competency promotes
thought provoking reflection about field work with critical thinking
questions a detailed case example and an online competency reflection
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log template these tools reinforce learning by connecting competencies
directly to students internship experiences cases are structured to
serve as models when students prepare their own cases and include a
review of the competency detailed practice settings socioeconomic and
context factors at micro macro and mezzo levels a problem overview an
assessment of client strengths and weaknesses and a closing summary
additional learning aids include chapter opening vignettes and
objectives plus chapter summaries and video links offer students a
wealth of supplemental resources and a robust instructors package
provides teachers with powerpoints written competency assignments with
grading rubrics and discussion exercises the print version includes
free searchable digital access to entire contents of the book key
features integrates field placement experiences with the nine cswe
2015 competencies promotes thought provoking reflection about
fieldwork with detailed case studies and challenging learning tools
includes discussions of ethical dilemmas technology and social media
to reflect growing use and the challenges associated includes online
instructors resources including powerpoints written competency
assignments with grading rubrics and class discussion field reflection
activities print version includes free searchable digital access to
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entire contents of the book
The Social Work Field Placement 2018-10-28 an engaging and accessible
introduction to understanding human behaviour and development from a
psychological perspective written by a psychologist with extensive
teaching experience it offers a clear and systematic exploration of
psychological concepts and research and discussion of their relevance
for social work practice the psychological framework provides thematic
coherence for a uniquely wide range of material from brain development
to communication skills psychiatric diagnoses to forms of
discrimination with a logical and intuitive structure it s perfect for
human growth and development modules and other social work modules
with psychological content enabling students to see how different
elements of theory and research connect together for practical
application
Psychology, Human Growth and Development for Social Work 2020-04-09
this book explores how a sense of wonder and the musicality of silence
can be a rehumanizing force in education health and welfare countering
overly anthropocentric and instrumental worldviews wonder in an
aesthetic philosophical and spiritual sense brings human beings in
resonance with the world again
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Wonder, Silence, and Human Flourishing 2023 it s silence soundly it s
nothing seriously and it s absence presently continue the it series
published by matador since the book of it 2010 they constitute another
stage in an artistic journey exploring the visual and audial dialectic
of mark word and image that began over 25 years ago in their aesthetic
form the books are a decentred trilogy united together in a new
concept of the bibliograph all three present this new aesthetic object
which transcends the narrow limits of the academic bibliography the
alphabetical works also share a tripartite structure and identical
length the bibliograph itself is characterised by its strategic place
within each book as a whole as well as by the complex variations in
meaning of the dominant motifs nothing ness absence and silence which
recur throughout the alphabetical entries that constitute the elements
of each text it s nothing seriously for example addresses the amusing
paradox that so much continues to be written today about nothing the
aleatory character of the entries in the texts encourage the modern
reader to reflect on each theme and to read them in a new way the
reader is invited as well to examine their various inter textual
relations across given conventional boundaries in the arts and
sciences at several levels of physical psychical social reproduction
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It's Silence, Soundly 2016-04-21 the partition of india in 1947 caused
one of the great human convulsions of history the statistics are
staggering twelve million people were displaced a million died seventy
five thousand women are said to have been abducted and raped families
were divided properties lost homes destroyed in public memory however
the violent disturbing realities that accompanied partition have
remained blanketed in silence and yet in private the voices of
partition have never been stilled and its ramifications have not yet
ended urvashi butalia s remarkable book the outcome of a decade of
interviews and research looks at what partition was intended to
achieve and how it worked on the ground and in people s lives pieced
together from oral narratives and testimonies in many cases from women
children and dalits marginal voices never heard before and
supplemented by documents reports diaries memoirs and parliamentary
records this is a moving personal chronicle of partition that places
people instead of grand politics at the centre these are the untold
stories of partition stories that india has not dared to confront even
after fifty years of independence
The Other Side of Silence 1998 this book analyses male violence
against women and children and the mechanisms society develops to push
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it out of sight
A Deafening Silence 2008-01-23 the bloomsbury handbook of solitude
silence and loneliness is the first major account integrating research
on solitude silence and loneliness from across academic disciplines
and across the lifespan the editors explore how being alone in its
different forms positive and negative as solitude silence and
loneliness is learned and developed and how it is experienced in
childhood and youth adulthood and old age philosophical psychological
historical cultural and religious issues are addressed by
distinguished scholars from europe north and latin america and asia
The Bloomsbury Handbook of Solitude, Silence and Loneliness 2021-11-18
this text examines the under researched and often troubling phenomenon
of silence in second language learning through a triangulation of sla
research memoirs and language learner diaries and psychoanalytic
concepts of anxiety ambivalence conflict and loss it moves beyond the
view of silence as the mere absence of speech inviting the reader to
consider it as both a psychical event and a linguistic moment in the
continuous process of identity formation
Silence in Second Language Learning 2004-01-01 choice 2015 outstanding
academic titlewhat do women academics classify as challenging
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inequitable or hostile work environments and experiences how do these
vary by women s race ethnicity rank sexual orientation or other social
locations how do academic cultures and organizational structures work
independently and in tandem to foster or challenge such work climates
what actions can institutions and individuals independently and
collectively take toward equity in the academy despite tremendous
progress toward gender equality and equity in institutions of higher
education deep patterns of discrimination against women in the academy
persist from the chilly climate to the old boys club women academics
must navigate structures and cultures that continue to marginalize
penalize and undermine their success this book is a tool kit for
advancing greater gender equality and equity in higher education it
presents the latest research on issues of concern to them and to
anyone interested in a more equitable academy it documents the
challenging sometimes hostile experiences of women academics through
feminist analysis of qualitative and quantitative data including
narratives from women of different races and ethnicities across
disciplines ranks and university types the contributors research draws
upon the experiences of women academics including those with under
examined identities such as lesbian feminist married or unmarried and
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contingent faculty and it offers new perspectives on persistent issues
such as family policies pay and promotion inequalities and
disproportionate service burdens the editors provide case studies of
women who have encountered antagonistic workplaces and offer action
steps best practices and more than 100 online resources for
individuals navigating similar situations beyond women in academe this
book is for their allies and for administrators interested in changing
the climates cultures and policies that allow gender inequality to
exist on their campuses and to researchers scholars investigating
these phenomena it aims to disrupt complacency amongst those who claim
that things are better or good enough and to provide readers with
strategies and resources to counter barriers created by culture
climate or institutional structures
Disrupting the Culture of Silence 2023-07-03 providing a balance of
empirical research and practical concerns this book explores the
definitions and historical context of spiritual abuse outlines a
process model for the different stages of spiritual abuse and includes
strategies for therapists working with survivors of spiritual abuse
Breaking the Silence on Spiritual Abuse 2013-10-17 eight years after
the first edition of this insightful and highly regarded book burma
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remains one of the most troubled nations in southeast asia while other
countries have democratized and prospered burma is governed by a
repressive military dictatorship and is the second largest producer of
heroin in the world in this exceptionally readable yet scholarly
account of burma today christina fink gives a moving and insightful
picture of what life under military rule is like through the extensive
interviews conducted inside and outside the country we begin to
understand burma s political and domestic situation and a
comprehensive understanding of why military rule has lasted so long
this significantly revised new edition includes material taking the
reader up to present day action and accounts including the impacts of
the dramatic 2007 monks demonstrations which were coordinated with
former student activists and members of aung san suu kyi s party the
book explores the regime s continued attempts to weaken and divide the
democratic movement and the ethnic nationalist organizations and
explains how the democratic movement and ethnic groups have sought to
achieve their goals in part by working more closely together
Living Silence in Burma 2013-07-04 the child sexual abuse scandal in
the english county of cleveland in the 1980s was a defining moment but
not the scandal we were led to believe it was acclaimed journalist
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beatrix campbell has uncovered government documents that show how
medical evidence of childhood rape identified by pioneering
paediatricians was deemed credible but dangerous it was more important
to save money than save children this book reveals how this secret has
framed policy making and public opinion and the consequences it has
had for children professionals justice and the state the deaths of
national treasures sir jimmy savile and sir cyril smith led to a
torrent of evidence of childhood suffering the discovery of widespread
sexual exploitation and institutional abuse across the world all in
plain sight the cleveland children have remained in the shadows now
for the first time a cleveland child delves into her records and
shares her story
Secrets and Silence 2023-10-10 are employees encouraged to speak up or
to pipe down do they share ideas openly or do they remain silent in
ways that are hurtful to individuals and harmful to the functioning of
their organizations this collection of 12 essays addresses these and
related issues from a variety of scholarly perspectives
Voice and Silence in Organizations 2009-01-07 silence in language
learning is commonly viewed negatively with language teachers often
struggling to interpret learner silence and identify whether it is
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part of communication mental processing or low engagement this book
addresses silence in language pedagogy from a positive perspective
translating research into practice in order to inform teaching and to
advocate greater use of positive silence in the classroom the first
half of the book examines the existing research into silence and the
second half provides research informed practical strategies and
classroom tasks it offers applicable principles for task design that
utilises rich resources which include visual arts mental
representation poetry music and other innovative tools to allow both
silence and speech to express their respective and interrelated roles
in learning comprehensive yet accessible it is essential reading for
academic researchers and students in applied linguistics tesol and
language teaching as well as for language teachers and educators
Silence in English Language Pedagogy 2023-02-09 the silence
surrounding the holocaust continues to prevent healing whether of the
victims nazis or the generations that followed them the telling of the
stories surrounding the holocaust all the stories is essential if we
are to understand what happened recognize the part of human nature
that allows such atrocities to occur and realize the hope that we can
prevent it from happening again seeking to shed light on the
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collective silence surrounding the holocaust in germany the
contributors offer compelling accounts histories and experiences that
illuminate the ways in which contemporary germans continue to grapple
with the consequences of the holocaust denial in the older generations
as well as anger and confusion in the younger ones comes vividly to
the surface in these evocative stories of coping and healing told from
the vantage points both of therapists and of patients these stories
encompass the psychological plight of all those facing the legacy of
genocide from the daughter of a high ranking nazi official to the
children of jewish immigrants from those raised in the hitler youth
movement to those born well after the war
The Collective Silence 2013-05-13 the result is a deeper and richer
appreciation of girls development and women s psychological health
Between Voice and Silence 1995 psychotherapy skills and methods that
work is the result of a multiyear interorganizational task force
commissioned to identify compile and disseminate the research evidence
and clinical practices on psychotherapist skills and methods used
across theoretical orientations edited by renowned scholars clara e
hill and john c norcross this book argues that clinical skills and
methods play a crucial role in how psychotherapy works and that what
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therapists do has major consequences for improving practice
Breaking the Silence 2010 the eloquence of silence makes a critical
departure from more traditional studies of algerian women which
usually examine female roles in relation to islam and instead takes an
interdisciplinary look at the subject arguing that algerian women s
roles are shaped by a variety of structural and symbolic factors these
elements include colonial domination demographic change nationalism
socialist development policy of the 1960s and 70s family formation and
the progressive shift to a capitalist economy covering both pre
colonial and colonial eras as well as the independence period this
book focuses on the changes that took place in family structure and
law customs education and the war of decolonization as they affected
gender relations marnia lazreg approaches the post colonial era
through an examination of how algeria s model of economic development
structural adjustment policies and the rise of religious political
opposition affected women s lives
Psychotherapy Skills and Methods That Work 2023 the book deals
initially with the interpretation of the silent answer to a question
from a semiotic approach to the contrast between silence and speech
mainly within a greimasian framework the discussion turns to the
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application of pragmatic tools such as conversational analysis and
adjacency pairs to the interpretation of silence a model is presented
which attempts to explain the observer s cognitive competence and its
limits in being able to interpret the silent answer a basic
distinction is also made between intentional silence the refusal to
answer and non intentional silence the psychological inability to
answer the interpretation of silence is extended from a theoretical
viewpoint to an analysis of various discourse types firstly silence in
the legal world the accused s and the witness s right of silence the
right of legal authorities to silence the broadcasting of direct
speech the author then analyzes the silencing of characters in a
literary text jane austen s pride and prejudice in a biblical text
moses and his speech impediment in exodus in opera moses silence in
schoenberg s opera moses und aron and in the cinema here after the
initial discussion of ingmar bergman s the silence focus is shifted to
the generation gap and the representation of silence by song in mike
nichols the graduate
The Eloquence of Silence 2014-04-23 alisha was born on april 20 1987
in the little town of zanesville ohio through her childhood she went
through some of life s most difficult journeys through endurance
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writing poetry dancing art and belief in herself she has found a way
to break the silence
Discourse of Silence 1998-03-15 interspersed with humour and music the
harrowing subjugation and abuse of children in a church dominated
society is clearly manifest in this story of sexual assault resultant
pregnancy and forced adoption significant others in molly s life have
their own stories interwoven with hers a schoolfriend the priest
responsible for the assault and the nun her teacher and confidante who
leaves the convent no longer able to cope with the rampant hypocrisy
and control to 17 year old molly whisked away to a hospital where
priests offspring are illegally adopted everyone seems to have
deserted her
Broken Silence 2013 amidst the growing prosperity of india there is an
entire generation of parentless children growing up they are
everywhere they fill the streets the railway stations the shanty
villages some scrounge through trash for newspapers rags or anything
they can sell at traffic intersections others often as young as two or
three years old beg many are homeless overflowing orphanages and other
institutional homes to live on the streets where they are extremely
vulnerable to being trafficked into child labor if they re lucky
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brothels if they re not they are invisible children their plight goes
virtually unnoticed their voices silenced shelley seale s narrative
non fiction book follows the lives of just such children as those
brought to life in the movie slumdog millionaire the weight of silence
invisible children of india depicts seale s journey into orphanages
and through the streets and slums of india where millions of innocent
children live without families during her three years of writing the
weight of silence seale has befriended and told the stories of many
such children and has born witness to their struggles first hand
foreword by joan collins with endorsements by geralyn dreyfous
executive producer of born into brothels dominique lapierre author of
city of joy save the children human rights watch and more the weight
of silence invisible children of india is a non fiction narrative that
gives a strong and hopeful voice to its most vulnerable citizens the
stories told in this book do not belong to me they were given to me as
a gift often because i was the only person who had ever asked shelley
seale
Prisoners of Silence 2020-07-24 burma remains the odd man out in south
east asia it is a military dictatorship not part of the region s still
dynamic economy and has a troubled relationship with the outside world
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including that fact that it is the second largest supplier of heroin
this exceptionally readable account of burma gives a graphic often
moving and always insightful picture of what life under military rule
is like for ordinary burmese this survey takes in a wide diversity of
ordinary people and communities
The Weight of Silence 2011-06-30 everyday silence and the holocaust
examines irene levin s experiences of her family s unspoken history of
the holocaust and the silence that surrounded their war experiences as
non topics a central example of what c wright mills considered the
core of sociology the intersection of biography and history the book
covers the process by which the author came to understand that notes
found in her mother s apartment following her death were not
unimportant scribbles but in fact contained elements of her mother s
biographical narrative recording her parents escape from occupied
norway to unoccupied sweden in late 1942 from the mid 1990s when
society began to open up about the atrocities committed against the
jews so too did the author find that her mother and the wider jewish
population ceased to be silent about their war experiences and began
to talk charting the process by which the author traced the family s
broader history this book explores the use of silence whether in the
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family or in society more widely as a powerful analytic tool and
examines how these silences can intertwine this book provides insight
into social processes often viewed through a macro historical lens by
way of analysis of the life of an ordinary jewish woman as a survivor
an engaging grounded study of the biographical method in sociology and
the role played by silence this book will appeal to readers with an
interest in the holocaust and world war ii as well as in social
scientific research methods it will be of use to both undergraduate
and postgraduate scholars in the fields of history social science
psychology philosophy and the history of ideas
Living Silence 2001-05-04 the first edition of a symphony of silence
an enlightened vision was inspired by the desire to share with
humanity through multiple voices the ineffable beauty we experience in
our lives when the veil of ignorance is pulled back and the wonder of
our essential nature is revealed the voices emerging from these pages
add vitality and validity to our shared experience of the silence of
the transcendent it is not something beyond our reach but a reality
that has always been with us quietly awaiting an opportunity to unfold
in this second edition of a symphony of silence several new voices are
added to the chorus of the first edition a catholic priest tells us of
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using tm as part of his inspired vision of the power of love to
transform the lives of abused and destitute children from the streets
of south america the founding director of an orphanage and school in
uganda who likewise brings tm to children in need describes to us his
compassionate resolve to eradicate suffering within his community a
poet expresses for us in verse the joy of a seeker reaching for the
light a scientist and his colleagues show us the power of tm to reduce
stress and alleviate ptsd in the field of law enforcement an actor
director producer and entrepreneur explores with us his innovative
projects for inner city students through edutainment women who for
decades dedicated themselves to introducing the tm program to their
multicultural community share with us delightful and very personal
stories a pioneering social activist brings us into the conversation
he had with maharishi in 1968 at a conference in squaw valley
california he talked candidly with maharishi about the need to
introduce tm as a tool to bring inner freedom to the inner cities
helping to fulfill the quest for true civil rights the voices in a
symphony of silence create a glimpse into the vast impact that
maharishi has on many lives throughout the world
Everyday Silence and the Holocaust 2024-07-31 people with mental
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illness are far too often subjected to discrimination and unfair
treatment it is particularly unfortunate that much of this
stigmatization comes from the very people they depend upon for help
those in the mental health professions too many practitioners and
scientists maintain us versus them attitudes and are extremely
reluctant to admit any personal or family experiences of mental
illness this culture of concealment must change and this book will
change it a groundbreaking collection of moving and inspiring stories
of serious mental disorder from trainees clinicians and scientists in
the mental health professionals breaking the silence is the first book
to reveal the deep commonalities between patients and professionals
with an unprecedented level of honesty and disclosure the contributors
tell their own and their families stories of mental disorder renowned
psychologist steve hinshaw who previously disclosed his own family s
struggles with misdiagnosed bipolar disorder and who has synthesized
the world literature on the stigma of mental illness integrates
synthesizes and provides perspective on these revealing stories as
they relate their personal and family histories the contributors also
describe the serious impairments that can accrue the strength and
courage that can be derived and the influence these experiences have

https://2021philips.mombaby.com.tw/


cuccioli in casa (Read Only)

2021philips.mombaby.com.tw

had on their own decisions to enter the mental health field moving in
its honesty frank in its disclosures and sensitive in its portrayals
breaking the silence will be a beacon for those in the mental health
professions trainees across the many related fields family members and
anyone who is dealing with mental illness its stark stories of pain
denial and impairment along with its clear messages of hope courage
and resilience will inspire for years to come
A Symphony of Silence: An Enlightened Vision 2nd Edition 2015-05-01
this book examines how rhetorically effective uses of silence and
materiality mediate feminist activism and discusses the implications
of these dynamics for pedagogy specifically the text establishes a
theoretical foundation for what the author terms psychosocial
composing or the metaphorical composing and revising of individual
participants and society and the contribution of written and visual
texts as an input and output of the relationships between individuals
and social culture this idea is examined through primary research on
the clothesline project an international event that invites people who
have experienced gender violence directly or indirectly to decorate
tee shirts that get hung on clotheslines in public places through
looking at values and roles of silence in global cultures and the use
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of material arts in activist efforts the author argues for the unique
value of silence and materiality in individual and collective spaces
the manuscript includes discussion questions and sample teaching
materials overall making connections among composition and rhetoric
psychology sociology politics women s studies art and design pedagogy
and history this book further demonstrates the potential
interdisciplinary approaches to rhetoric and communication
Breaking the Silence 2008-01-08
Materializing Silence in Feminist Activism 2021-10-27
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